
Turley Mailing List Frequently Asked Questions 

 

How does Turley’s mailing list work? 

Many of Turley’s wines are sold exclusively on our mailing list, and it’s also where 
you’ll get first crack at the best variety and pricing. Our  list is offer-based, and wines 
are sold first-come, first-served. In other words, there are no automatic shipments!  
We recommend ordering early to ensure you receive the wines you want.  Our wines 
are severely limited, and thus several often sell out before the order deadline. 

How do I sign up and when will I be able to purchase? 

You may sign up on the mailing list page of our website, or in person when visiting 
one of our tasting rooms.  Due to high demand, there is currently a waiting period of 
approximately 6 months before you will receive your first offer. 

When are wines released? 

There are two Zinfandel & Petite Syrah releases: the spring offer is sent in late 
January, and fall is sent usually in late August. There is also a Cabernet Sauvignon-
only offer in mid-November.  

When do wines ship?  

Shipping is scheduled in April for the spring release and November for the fall 
release.  Turley Cabernet Sauvignon ships in December. 

How do I view my account?  

You may log on to your account at any time to view order history or update your 
contact information by visiting our website and clicking on Mailing List.  If you don’t 
know your password, please use the “forgot your password” link; the username 
should be your email address. 

My account is inactive, how do I get reinstated? 

Please call 805-434-1030 or email us at mailinglist@turleywinecellars.com. 

Do I have to place an order every time? 

It’s up to you as to whether you order and how much.  However, if several consecutive 
offers are skipped, most likely your account will become inactive to make space for 
those on our waiting list. If you’re not planning on ordering, please let us know so we 
can keep you active for the next offer. 

 
Where can I find tasting notes? 

The current release winemaker notes can be found on the mailing list page of our 
website. 

Why aren’t all wines being offered to me? 

Our wines are produced in finite quantities that vary each vintage. There are multiple 
factors that determine each individual offering including, but not limited to: seniority, 
past purchase history, and limited wine production. Your offer represents an honest 
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attempt to be as equitable as possible. Quantities may vary during the offer period to 
reflect availability.  

How can I request additional wine? 

If you're interested in more wine than you were initially  offered, please use the 
"Request Additional" drop-down menu when placing your order. 

Pending availability at the end of the release, the granted bottles will be added to your 
original order, your credit card will be charged, and an updated receipt will be 
emailed.    

How do I split my order between two addresses? 

You may place as many separate orders as you want within the parameters of your 
offer; please note that it’s only possible to request an additional wine once. 

I placed an order, but haven’t received a confirmation, what do I do? 

Immediately after completing an order, a receipt will be emailed. If you do not receive 
a receipt, it’s possible that your order wasn’t finalized; please contact the mailing list 
office at mailinglist@turleywinecellars.com. 

Can I order between releases?  

Due to the limited nature of Turley wines, it is not possible to place an order outside 
of a release. A selection of our wines is available for purchase in person at both of our 
tasting rooms. Unfortunately, it’s not possible to place an order over the phone. 
 

What is a Pick-Up Party?  

It’s a great way to save on shipping and enjoy a mailing list members-only party! 
Each tasting room hosts its own event, usually held in April and November. Guests 
can enjoy food and wine pairings, meet Larry Turley and his staff, and pick up the 
wine from their most recent release. 

How do I RSVP for the Pick-Up Party?  

You may RSVP either when placing your order or by contacting us directly at 805-
221-1114 or pasorobles@turleywinecellars.com.  Please be sure to select either Will 
Call-Paso Robles or Will Call-Amador as your shipping address.  If you plan on 
attending a party but want to have your wine shipped, simply enter your ship-to 
address when placing your order then RSVP. 

Can I pick up my wines without attending a Pick-Up Party? 

Absolutely!  When checking out, please select the appropriate tasting room location 
from the Will-Call options on the shipping tab.  Please make note of the pick-up date 
parameters – any wines not picked up by the closing date will be shipped at the 
customer’s expense. 

Can I pick up in St. Helena? 

  We are unable to offer the option of picking up wine at our St. Helena location. 

I can no longer pick up my wine. 
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 Please contact pasorobles@turleywinecellars.com to arrange shipping or by phone at 
805-221-1114. 

Shipping 

When do wines ship?  

Shipping is scheduled in April for the spring release and November for the fall 
release.  Turley Cabernet Sauvignon ships in December. 

How will my order ship?  

Couriers and methods vary, optimizing quality control and expediency. If you prefer a 
specific courier, please let us know. 

Tracking Information? 

Once the carrier picks up your package(s) from our fulfillment house, tracking 
information and an estimated delivery date will be emailed directly to you. Please be 
sure that an adult 21 years of age or older is available to sign for the shipment when it 
arrives on the scheduled delivery day. In the event of extreme weather conditions, 
Turley Wine Cellars may delay shipping. 

What if my shipping address has changed since ordering? 

Please contact Turley ASAP! Shipping address changes can be made up to two weeks 
prior to the scheduled ship date.  Any changes submitted after that date may result in 
a per package carrier fee. Changing your shipping address on your account 
will not update the shipping address on an existing order. 

Signature Required 
 

All orders must be signed for by a person 21 years of age or older upon receipt, so 
please choose your shipping address accordingly. Turley Wine Cellars recommends 
shipping to a business address to ensure a successful first delivery attempt. Shipping 
fees incurred to reship orders returned to Turley Wine Cellars due to failed signature 
and delivery attempts will be the responsibility of the customer. 
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